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Dear Mr. Kinsella:

September 16, 2016
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We write to express our gratitude for your testimony at the Water Quality Hearing in Smithtown.

Your contribution to the hearing was important to our understanding of water quality issues in New York

State. We appreciate your taking time out of your schedule to speak before the Committees.

Moving forward we will be carefully reviewing the testimony which was presented at the hearing,

and discussing legislative solutions which may address the challenging issues surrounding safe drinking

water throughout the State.

The written testimony, as well as the entire video of the hearing is available at the New York

State Senate website at https://www.nvsenate.gov/eommittees/health . Should you have questions or
concerns, feel free to contact us.

Thank you again, for your participation.
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KEMP HANNON

State Senator

Chair, Senate Health Committee

Sincerely,

TOM O'MARA

State Senator

Chair, Senate Environmental Conservation
Committee
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